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Physical	
   Development	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Focused	
   teaching	
   of	
   PE	
  
will	
   be	
   on	
   a	
   Tuesday.	
  
Please	
  make	
  sure	
  ALL	
  PE	
  
kit	
   is	
  named	
  and	
  kept	
   in	
  
school.	
  
	
  
Den	
  (Library)	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Cherry	
  Class	
  will	
  
endevour	
  to	
  visit	
  the	
  
Den	
  on	
  a	
  Friday	
  
mornings.	
  	
  
	
  
Read	
  Write	
  Inc	
  Phonics	
  	
  	
  	
  
We	
   will	
   continue	
   to	
  
teach	
   the	
   Set	
   1	
   and	
   2	
  
sounds.	
   Please	
   check	
  
book	
   bags	
   for	
  
handwriting	
   homework	
  
sheets	
  most	
  days!	
  	
  
	
  
There	
   will	
   not	
   be	
   any	
  
Welly	
  Walks	
  during	
  Term	
  
3	
   as	
   we	
   have	
   Forest	
  
Schools	
   every	
   Friday	
  
morning.	
   Please	
   ensure	
  
your	
  child	
  has	
  a	
  separate	
  
Forest	
   schools	
   kit	
   in	
  
school	
   and	
   the	
   consent	
  
form	
  has	
  been	
  returned.	
  
	
  
Please	
   remember	
   to	
  
send	
   you	
   child	
   in	
  with	
   a	
  
water	
  bottle	
  every	
  day.	
  	
  
	
  
Thank	
  you	
  	
  
       

 CHERRY 
CLASS 

MR FOSTER 
TERM 3 

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  

	
  

	
   	
  

	
  

	
  

	
   	
  

Green Fingers 
Happy New Year and Welcome back to Term 3! The 

children have started new routines this term particularly in 

Read Write Inc. They have been assessed and placed into 

groups appropriate to their current level of learning. This 

means that there will be transition periods into neighbouring 

rooms for short periods of time each morning. The children 

have already adapted well to these routines. If you have any 

questions please ask the Class teacher. 

 

This terms first text is ‘Stanley Stick’. We will 

investigate many themes from the story as Stanley’s 

Dates	
  for	
  the	
  Diary	
  
	
  

February	
  3rd	
  School	
  Disco	
  
February	
  10th	
  	
  

Last	
  day	
  of	
  Term	
  
	
  

Donations	
  for	
  junk	
  modelling	
  
Before	
   you	
   put	
   your	
   empty	
   recycling	
   in	
  
your	
  box,	
  please	
  bag	
   it	
  up	
  and	
  send	
   it	
   in	
  
to	
   us!	
   We	
   will	
   gladly	
   use	
   it	
   to	
   make	
  
models.	
   Send-­‐	
   yogurt	
   pots,	
   margarine	
  
boxes,	
   cereal	
   boxes,	
   washed	
   out	
   milk	
  
bottles	
  etc...	
  
	
  
Thank	
  you	
  

We welcome parent help 
in class. If you would like 
to come and help at all – 
regularly or occasionally, 
please let us know! If you 
have a specific skill or 
interest that you could 
share with us please come 
and see one of us!  

Thank you for your 
support with the 
handwriting homework.  
Please continue to 
encourage to use the 
zooms and flicks in 
all their writing J  

 


